
 

 

Kinder Camp 
June 18, 2018 – July 12, 2018 

8:00 AM – 12:30 PM ~ Monday – Thursday 

 

 

835 Second Street, Orland, CA 95963 
 

 
 

 
TK/Kinder F.A.C.T.T.S. 

Families and Children Together Through School 

Tuesday, April 24, 2018 ~ 5:30 PM – 7:00 PM 

Thursday, April 26, 2018 ~ 5:30 PM – 7:00 PM 

Monday, April 30, 2018 ~ 8:30 AM – 10:30 AM 

 
835 Second Street, Orland, CA 95963 

 

Kinder Camp is a 4-week Kindergarten Transition to 
a School Program that focuses on language 

development, literacy and social skills for incoming 
Kindergarteners (including TWI). Mill Street 

Teachers will teach all classes. 
 

Children will  
a) Be Introduced to Classroom Routines and Expectations  
b) Participate in Activities That Promote Self-Help Skills and 
Healthy Habits 
c) Be Introduced to Oral Language Skills 
d) Participate in Activities That Build Fine and Gross Motor Skills 
e) Begin to Build Positive Relationships with Peers 
 
 

FREE Summer Breakfast and Lunch Program will be 
offered to all students. 

 
Each class will have up to 20 children, 1 teacher and 1 

paraprofessional aide. 
 

No transportation is provided. 

For more information, please contact: 
 

Orland Unified School District 
Student & Family Resource Center 

201 Mill Street, Orland, CA 95963 
 Office: (530) 865-7685 

sfrc@orlandusd.net  

Kinder F.A.C.T.T.S. is a three- part series for the parents 
and children of all incoming Transitional Kindergarten 
(TK) and Kindergarten (K) students. Parents will meet 
 Mill Street Principal, Lisa Ramirez, teachers and many 
other Orland Unified School District (OUSD) staff. 

 
Children will  
a) Meet OUSD Staff  
b) Engage in Small Group Activities  
c) Begin Building Positive Relationships with Peers 
d) Have Fun 
 
Parents will: 
1) Learn About the School System  
2) Receive Overview of Common Core  
3) Learn How Academic Goals are Set for Children  
4) Learn How Parents Play a Vital Role in Student Success 
5) Create Simple Learning Activities to Practice at Home with 

Your Child 
 

OUSD staff is eager to engage with parents and other family 
members to support children’s educational experiences. 

mailto:sfrc@orlandusd.net

